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The Field, once known as Longbottoms, looked as though it 

had a new water feature.  

 



 
 

The River Pratt 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 

The water poured down the valley and formed quite a fast 

flowing �³river �  ́in the field once known as Longbottoms.  

Sue Short took these photographs from Beech cottage. 

The water probably flooded the, already waterlogged, 

lower part of Budgens Hill. 

Several sheep were cut off for a time but seem ok now. 
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